
Update regarding students 
that are ill at school

City Schools will take appropriate steps to care for an 
ill student until the parent can arrive. Please help us 
support a healthy school environment by following 
these guidelines

Out of an abundance of caution regarding current 
health-related events, Baltimore City Public Schools 
strongly encourages parents to take the following 
steps if their student becomes ill at school:

If a student becomes ill during the school day, 
parents may be contacted to pick up
their student

If you are called, please be sure to pick up the 
student as soon as possible

Please designate an adult to act as a back-up 
if you are unable to pick up your student during 
the day

For the latest updates on City Schools 
response to coronavirus concerns visit:
baltimorecityschools.org/health-updates

Health Updates


